flopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

20th November, 1935.

Dear Sirs,
Reverting to Mr. Moffitt's letter of the 9th instant

regarding the Enquiry into the loss of Penker "LA CRES

ot 3 3 b5 .
& have to inform you that it 1s now understood that the Reports

Surveyors will be accepted, but that the
hemselves will not be reguired
unless eny special peint should arise,
receive prompt sdvice either from this
of

Moffitt

The Surveyors,

PRLMOUTH.




